
The Right of Way Specialist® 

4832 Richmond Square ● Oklahoma City, OK 73118 
(405) 843-7500 ● Fax (405) 840-0242

(877) 919-7500 ● www.srls.net

October 28, 2021 

Mr. Paul D’Andrea, PE 
Project Manager 
The City of Norman 
420 W. Main Street, Ste. 700 
Oklahoma City, OK  73102 

Re:    Right of Way Services – FEE AMENDMENT 
Porter Avenue Streetscape - Robinson to Alameda 

Dear Mr. D’Andrea: 

Per your request, Smith-Roberts Land Services (SRLS) is pleased to provide our proposal to amend our fees 
due to changes in the design and our scope of services.  Fees below include appraisal reports, review appraisals 
appraisal acquisitions and project management for appraisal related tasks for your Porter Avenue Streetscape 
(Robinson to Alameda) project. Also itemized below are other fee changes related to changes in type of 
acquisition (from waiver acquisition to appraisal acquisition) and changes in ownership and design. This 
proposal is based on information you have provided. 

The proposal is as follows: 

Note: 
• This is a “Not-to-Exceed Proposal”.

If these fees are acceptable, please provide a “Notice to Proceed. 

Thank you for this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Mark W. Bilyeu, SR/WA, R/W-URAC 
President 

MWB/dlh 


